
 

The Villager 
Newsletter 

March 2025 

March Birthdays 

Resident Birthdays 

10-Dan Dusek 

13-Barbara Rutherford 

30-Doris Elliott 

  

Staff Birthdays 

1-Koy Briedwell 

19-Jeff Slagle 

May your blessings 
outnumber the  
shamrocks that  
grow and may  

trouble avoid you 
wherever you go! 

WesleyÊVillageÊOfficeÊ—Ê903-465-6463 

Wood carving is a woodworking tech-
nique that involves using knives, chisels, 
and other tools to create designs and fig-
ures in wood. The finished product can 
be a sculpture, figurine, or decorative 
molding. 
 
Thursday, March 6, we’ll have a carving demonstration by 
Owen Mott, a talented local artist. Then, on Thursday, 
March 13, we’ll try our hand at carving clay. Don’t miss 
these fun activities!  



 

Welcome New Residents 
 

Pat Young—Apt. #804B 
Pat was born in Madill, Oklahoma and went to school in Colbert. She 
worked at various jobs while raising a family She has 5 children, 3 
girls and 2 boys, and 25 grandchildren! She enjoys sewing, crochet 
and canning when she had a garden. 
 
Melba Eudy—Apt. #607 
Melba joined us at Wesley Village last October. She was born in Runningwater, 
Texas and attemded school in Bonham. She worked for the Texas College of Os-
teopathic Medicine in Ft. Worth. She has 3 children and several grandchildren. 

Special Activities This Month 
 
¨ The Wesley Readers will meet Sunday, March 2, March 16, and March 30 at 1:00 

p.m. in the Library. 
¨ Tuesday, March 4, we’ll Armchair Travel by train through the Scottish Highlands. 

Come to the Chapel at 1:30 p.m. for this adventure. 
¨ The Resident Advisory Committee will meet Wednesday, March 5. 
¨ There will be a Woodcarving Demonstration with Owen Mott, with the Texoma 

Woodcarving Guild, on Thursday, March 5. He will show us his carvings and ex-
plain the tools he uses. Join us at 3 p.m. in the chapel! 

¨ Wednesday, March 12, at 3:00 p.m. we’ll watch an interesting video entitled “The 
Only Girl in the Orchestra.” It’s a great story about the first woman to join the 
New York Philharmonic Orchestra. 

¨ We’ll try our hand at carving on Thursday, March 13 at 3:00 p.m. Come to this ac-
tivity and test your skills at carving with modeling clay. 

¨ Chelsea Bain will join us again on Tuesday, March 18 to provide a musical 
presentation at 1:30 p.m. We loved her at Valentine’s. Don’t miss hearing her 
beautiful music. 

¨ Planting Day will be Thursday, March 20. Come to the courtyard at 3:00 p.m. to 
help us get our raised flower beds ready for spring. 

¨ Wednesday, March 26, we’ll watch the video “Inside the Mind of a Cat.” Join us 
at 3:00 p.m. in the chapel. 

¨ The Friday movie in the library will be “You Gotta Believe.” After dedicating the 
season to a teammate's ailing father, a group of underdog youth baseball play-
ers from Ft. Worth make it all the way to the 2002 Little League World Series, cul-
minating in a record-breaking showdown. Join us Friday, March 28 at 1:30 p.m.  


